
PRCS Parents, 

For the new school year, we will have a safety change for gate openings 

and closings.  1st grade to 8th grade students can be dropped off on 

campus beginning at 7:30AM.  There is no supervision prior to this 

time.   

 Main Gate  

o Open for morning drop off  and will close at 8:20AM  

o Re-open for pick up at 2:19PM on regular days and 1:29PM 

on early Tuesdays 

o Gate will remain open for after school pick up until 6:00PM 

 

 Sesnon Gate 

o Open for drop off in the morning and will close at 8:00AM 

o Re-open for pick up at 2:52PM on regular days and 1:29 on 

early Tuesdays 

o Gate will close 3:30PM after pick up 

 

 Minimum Days 

o For elementary minimum days – only the Main Gate will 

open at 12:34PM and will close at 1:00PM 

o For middle school minimum days – only the Sesnon Gate will 

open at 12:27PM and will close 12:45PM 

o For school wide minimum days – Main Gate and the Sesnon 

Gates will open at 12:34PM.  Sesnon Gate will close at 

1:00PM and the Main Gate will remain open. 

Thank you for your cooperation.  Please allow time to park and walk 

safely.  Always use the cross walk and teach our children that safety 

comes first!  


